
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Thursday, 7 April 2022 5:48 pm 
To:  
Subject: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0015 - 
 

Tēnā koe Karl 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

1987 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 23 March 2022, for information about the 

cost of consultation work undertaken by Creative HQ for the Council’s climate change 

response. 

 

The information you have requested is provided below.  All figures are ex GST. 

 

  

Financial Year Cost$ 

2019/20 31,216  

2020/21 291,203  

2021/22 355,590  

TOTAL 678,010  

  
This project is now complete, and no further costs are expected to be received. 
 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 
 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 
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